
Letter of Appreciation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Official/Referee's Name] 

[Official/Referee's Address] 

Dear [Official/Referee's Name], 

On behalf of [Your Organization/Team Name], I would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation 

for your dedication and commitment during the recent sports season. Your professionalism and 

fair judgment have played a pivotal role in maintaining the integrity of our games. 

We recognize the countless hours you spent officiating matches, as well as the expertise you 

brought to each event. Your efforts not only ensured a fair competition but also created an 

environment of respect and sportsmanship. 

We are grateful for your invaluable contributions and hope to see you again in the upcoming 

seasons. Thank you once again for all that you do! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization/Team Name] 

[Contact Information] 


